
Parental Questionnaire 

Thank you to all parents/carers who completed the parent/carer questionnaire 

at the end of the summer term. 

Responses were enthusiastic with your comments reflecting the positive relationships in 

school, the variety of activities, the approachability of school etc. 

A number of parents commented on the ongoing difficulty with drains flooding during heavy 

downpours of rain. 

This has been an ongoing concern for some time.  However, there is a planned ‘site 

inspection’ booked this term, hopefully, this will enable governors to be informed about 

possible solutions moving forward. 

Roof Repairs 

There is a second stage of roof repairs planned in the near future.  This will involve 

scaffolding being erected around the school 

Further information will follow confirming dates etc. 

 

 

Outdoor Areas 

Our residential groundsman Don Billington has worked tirelessly over the summer 

upgrading the school grounds and play areas.  

We’re sure you will agree that the environment looks fantastic. 

Thank you Don! 

 


